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2023 Year Six Shirts 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 students will have the opportunity to purchase Year 6 shirts to celebrate of their final year at 
Penrith Public School. These shirts are designed specifically for our Year 6 students. They are a great 
memento of their last year in primary school. This shirt will become part of their uniform and will 
clearly identify them as senior students of this school. 
 

The cost of the Year 6 shirt for 2023 will be $35.00 per shirt. 
 
The shirts are quality made sublimated shirts. They are innovative multi-coloured shirts created using 
the latest digital process whereby your choice of colours, designs and students’ names are sublimated 
into the fabric ensuring vivid colours and freedom of design.  

 
Orders are now being taken for the purchase of the Year 6 shirts. 

 
The company is sending us a range of sample sizes. When we receive your paid order form students 
will try on these sample sizes. We will advise the student of their size which they can communicate 
back to you.  
 
To place your order, please make full payment through the online payment system via the Penrith 
Public School website and return the attached order form. Cash payments will not be accepted. Please 
contact the office if you require assistance making the payment online.  
 

Order forms and payment due no later than Friday 31 March 2023 
 

Sue McMahon       Darren Fogg                                                                                 
Relieving Principal      Teacher  
                                                                                               

2023 Year Six Shirts 
All orders with full payments are due by Friday 31 March 2023. 

 
Student’s Name:____________________________  Class: ___________________ 
 
I have made a payment online via school website.  
 

Reference No:_______________________ Date:_______________           OR 
 
I have confirmed with the office that I have adequate funds to make payment using fees held in advance 
(FIA)  
 
I understand my child will try on a sample shirt and a size will be communicated to me by them. 
 

 
Parent/Carer signature:________________________  Date__________________  

                                   PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
High Street, Penrith NSW 2750 

Tel: (02) 4721 2158 
Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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